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THE HOME IMPROVEMENT INDUSTRY WORKING TOGETHER IN THE AGE OF COVID-19 

 
The European DIY-Retail Association (EDRA), the Global Home Improvement Network (GHIN) and 
the Home Improvement Manufacturers Association (HIMA) acknowledge the effects and the 
extraordinary breadth of the current worldwide Covid-19 epidemic and the impact the virus is having 
on the lives and health of its citizens. They are also of the belief that life and health have, and always 
will have, preference over any economic interests. 
 
Companies all over the globe are aware of the impact of Covid-19 on the supply chain and in 
particular on the production of goods in China and its ability to supply the global markets. Today, 
Covid-19 poses a risk to supply chains all over the world. It is therefore essential that all stakeholders 
in the supply chain work together to continue to supply our consumers with products with the least 
disruption possible. At the same time, we must take every measure to protect our consumers and 
employees from infection of Covid-19. 
 
We believe, that in this most unpredictable situation, we must all work together in a fair and practical 
manner. Only by working together can we ensure the best results in bringing essential goods to 
consumers around the world. 
 
The dependence on production from China varies from company to company. When goods are not 
available from China, manufacturers and suppliers must do all they can to find procurement 
alternatives to try and fulfil their contractual obligations with their contract partners and must inform 
them of any delivery bottlenecks or supply chain disruptions. 
 
We are calling upon stakeholders in the supply chain network to find sensible solutions in the event 
of possible delivery bottlenecks and supply chains disruptions during this most difficult period, and 
not resort immediately to legal means. The ability, openness and flexibility to offer alternative 
products at short notice, and to avoid panic-buying, can help ensure a comprehensive supply of 
products to consumers. 
 
In summary, we are only able to reduce the risks in the supply of products if we all work together. 
Constructive and fair partnerships from all supply chain stakeholders will enable this, and by doing 
so, we will be able to continue to fulfil the needs of the consumer. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
John W Hebert       Ralf Rahmede  
General Secretary EDRA/GHIN    General Manager HIMA 
 


